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See Details Inside 

KEEP IN TOUCH MEETING 
The Keep In Touch (KIT) group will meet in the church 

fellowship hall at 11:00 AM on Wednesday, September 

17th, followed by a noon meal.  Anyone who is age 55 or 

over is invited to attend along with their guests.  Bring a 

covered dish for yourself and your guest.   
 

We are pleased to begin our 2014-2015 KIT program year 

with featured guest singers, the “Kindred Hearts,” a ladies 

trio from Everett Hills Baptist Church.  These sisters in 

Christ will offer selections of gospel and other sacred 

music.  This group, only recently formed, has been well 

received by their own fellow church members with both 

enjoyment and enthusiasm, and we are confident our 

pleasure will be no less.  Please join us to welcome these 

ladies, hear their worshipful songs, and have a great time 

of Christian fellowship. 
 

Helen Jo Edmonson, the KIT director, has in store for us 

again this year a most interesting and diverse schedule of 

featured guests.  In this regard, if you should have special 

ideas or topics of interest you would like to discuss with 

Helen Jo, please call her at 983-0867.  Our structured 

monthly meetings last about two hours.  Here are the 

2014-2015 program year meeting dates.  Please add these 

dates to your calendar now and plan to attend each 

meeting: 
 

September 17  December 17  March 18 

October 15   January 21  April 15 

November 19  February 18  May 20 
 

The purpose of the KIT group is to meet and enjoy Christ-

centered fellowship with each other.  This fellowship will 

include special guests, devotionals, entertainment, food, 

and more. 
 

Sunday School NewsSunday School NewsSunday School NewsSunday School News    
“I Am a Church Member” is a little book that is being 

read by several of our teachers and our deacons. They 

have been asked to read it and pass it on.  If asked, please 

read it and pass it on. 

 

 



Special Called Business Meeting 
There will be a special called business meeting on Sunday 

morning, September 7
th
.  The purpose for this meeting will 

be for the members of Pleasant Grove Baptist Church to 

decide if they are in favor of ordaining the five yokefellows 

who feel led by God to serve as Deacons.   
 

Each church member will receive one ballot and will be 

asked to decide if he or she agrees or disagrees with each 

man being set aside as a Deacon.  Members will vote on 

each man individually. 
 

The five yokefellows to be set aside are  David Bullen, 

Brent Bustin, Cecil Levi, Mike Morrell, and Marty 

Mueller. 
 

F.A.I.T.H RidF.A.I.T.H RidF.A.I.T.H RidF.A.I.T.H Riders Newsers Newsers Newsers News    
“Light in the Smokies” will be September 12

th
  & 13

th
.  We 

will be ministering in Townsend and on the “Dragon”.  

Whether or not you ride a motorcycle, if you would like to 

join us or would like more information, contact Alan 

Pierce or Greg Long.    
 

Pleasant Grove will be providing supper for all the FAITH 

riders Saturday evening.  We would like to share with 

them a home cooked meal.  If you could help with some 

side dishes or you would like to help with the set-up or 

clean up, please email the church at pgbc@ pgbctn.org or 

get a written note to Alan or Stephanie Pierce as to how 

you would like to help.   
 

This Saturday night meal is a special time of fellowship as 

this ministry team reflects on the weekend and makes 

plans for next year’s event. 
 

Senior Adult Appreciation Sunday 
We have set Sunday, September 28

th
 as Senior Adult 

Appreciation Sunday and will have a luncheon 

prepared on that day.  Sign-up will begin soon. 
 

SEPTEMBER EARLY MORNING GREETERSSEPTEMBER EARLY MORNING GREETERSSEPTEMBER EARLY MORNING GREETERSSEPTEMBER EARLY MORNING GREETERS    
Shirley Heatherly and Lisa Orr 

 

 

 

Christian SympaChristian SympaChristian SympaChristian Sympathythythythy    
To the family of Martha Wallace. 

Precious in the sight of the Lord is the death of His saints. PS. 116:15 

 

Homebound Member of the Week 

  Sept. 7 - 13   Mary Coulter     
    

�Life�Chain�
This year’s Life Chain will be held on Sunday, October 

5th from 2-3 PM along a portion of East Lamar Alexander 

Parkway.  This is an organized silent stand for those who 

wish to say they are against abortion.  You are asked to 

hold a sign during the Life Chain.  If you are unable to 

stand for 1 hour, you are invited to bring a lawn chair.  

We will meet in the parking lot of Morrell Investments,  

636 W. Lamar Alexander Parkway (Mike’s Office) at 1:50 

PM.  There is a sign up sheet available in the foyer 

hallway.  We need you to sign up so that we will know how 

many signs are needed. 

KIT Club NewsKIT Club NewsKIT Club NewsKIT Club News    

Mark your calendar for two upcoming KIT Club events:  

October 20
th
  for a trip to the  Cherohala Skyway, 

and  November 6
th
  Cumberland County Playhouse to 

see “Inherit the Wind”.  More details to follow. 

CHURCH MEETINGS 

Men’s Breakfast Sat. Sept. 6
th
 8:00 AM 

Trustee Meeting Mon. Sept. 8
th
 6:00 PM 

MPG Breakfast Sat. Sept. 12
th
 8:00 AM 

GROW Outreach 

(All Teams) 

Mon. Sept. 15
th
 6:45 PM 

    

SSSSecurity Volunteersecurity Volunteersecurity Volunteersecurity Volunteers 
Sunday, September 7

th
        

1
st
 Service David Bullen & Coy Bullen 

Sunday School David Bullen & Coy Bullen 

2
nd
 Service Andy Waters & Bob Dow 

 


